
From: Brea Roadley
To: sentencingcouncil
Subject: Support for your reference aren"t relevant
Date: Tuesday, 11 February 2025 10:13:52 AM

Hello, 

This is an email to show support for the your reference aren't relevant campaign. There
should be no good character references for sex offenders. 

Thank you 




